
Establishment of a Music Committee as a Standing Committee  

 

Motion by Richard Miller:  

To establish a Music Committee as a standing committee for the purposes of 

enhancing the music program of UUCGT and to provide support and assistance 

to its Music Director. 

Seconded by Price Watts; motion passed. 

Richard explained that,  

“To this end, prior to the next regular meeting of the Board of Trustees, a 

representative group shall gather to prepare a description of the Music Committee 

as per policy guidelines, and submit it, along with a proposed Committee Chair, for 

the Board’s review.” 

 

Board approved 2016/01/19 

 


